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Minutes 7/8/2017

Present: Lauren, Nicola, Dan, Cherie, Bev, Mike (came later in evening)
Apologies: Rachel, Belinda, Kerry, Fiona



Previous minutes
· Seconded by Dan

Incoming mail
· Family Fireworks at Karapiro, run by Cam East school have asked if we would like a food stall.  Cost is $100 plus power, running from 5.30-8.45pm.  Will need 2-3 people manning it.  Suggestion was to do pulled pork buns which can be premade in slow cookers and kept warm for sale (so no cooking required).  They are expecting about 8000 people.  Nic will talk to Anni about contacting the school to see if they are happy about this idea.

Pool (Mike)
· The board has gone ahead with the sun shade, they now need around $15000 to help cover the rest of the cost.  Need to check with Isabel that we have that available, and if so when they would like it.
· Powder coating going onto the poles, will cost an extra $1700 approximately.  Mike asked if we would have enough to cover this also.

Teatowels
· We will continue to do this as a replacement for calendar art, especially given there is a production coming up, this will help free up the time for teachers as art was always very time intensive.
· Bev will check with Didi and B (?) to see what they may be able to offer
· Cherie will check previous minutes as to what has already been discussed/decided

Swimbags
· Nic will talk to a Hamilton person about whether this could be feasible.  Can Image Apparel do swim towels?

Movie night
· Set for Fri Sep 8
· Nic will check with the police about law when playing a movie to large groups (update, we are ok provided no alcohol is sold)
· Still need helpers
· Will need fairy lights for decoration, and food (pizza, ice blocks, popcorn, fruit)
· Bev will design flier (update: has already sent out a draft)
· Time will be 6-9pm, limited to CPS kids and siblings up to Y8 and can include 4 year olds.  Younger kids are ok but they must be surpervised.  $20 for one, $30 for 2, $45 for 3 kids.  Movie will be Boss Baby.

Principal’s report
· Scooter track is now in discussions, trying to get it up and running for xmas if possible. 
· Flying fox is working well, timing of it takes a while so classes are going through it in lots.
· See swimming pool info

Next meeting: Monday 4 September, 7pm



